
Title VII – Indian Education 
Formula Grant

Advisory Committee Meeting -     
 Public  Hearing

 



What is Indian Education Grant?

• This federal formula grant supports educational 
agencies in developing elementary and secondary 
programs that serve Indian students, meeting 
cultural, language and educational needs, helping 
to ensure students meet challenging state 
academic standards

• Grant funds must be used to supplement regular 
school programs.  



How Do We Qualify?

• For the 2023-2024 school year, the count was 
submitted on March 20, 2023.  This count will 
determine the funding level for the 2023-24 school 
year.  LPSD reported 266/334 students as Indian Ed 
students according to the reporting requirements.

• Thank you to all who have completed and returned the 
Forms 506.   If you haven’t completed a form for your 
student, please request one in your school’s office. (It is 
helpful to us if you complete a form, even if you 
indicate that your child is not eligible.)



What is a Form 506?
This is the required form for the district to be eligible for funding. It 
provides relevant information to document that a student qualifies, 

according to the Federal definition, as an Indian.

 



How much Indian Ed funding does 
LPSD receive?

• For the current 2022-23 school year, Indian 
Education funding provided $114,014 to help 
serve the students of Lake & Peninsula School 
District.

• The funding level for the 2023-24 school year 
is expected to be $103,345.  This is year 3 of 4 
grant cycle.



What does the Indian Ed. Program Fund?
• Instructional aides – to support reading
• Participation in the Alaska Federation of 

Native Youth and Elders Conference 
• Science, NYO, Academics, Prom (SNAP) Meet 

high school Students – depending on State 
funding middle school may not participate in 
2023-2024 

LPSD recommends Committee support of the 
above continued uses of Indian Education grant 
funding.





Public Comments?
• Public comments are welcome.  Now is the time to share.   Your 

comments will be considered by the Advisory Committee.  

• We appreciate the involvement of community members and 
parents.  

• Thank you for your time.

• Questions/Concerns:  
907-745-7090

lhylton@lpsd.com 
(Laura Hylton, Business Manager)

mailto:lhylton@lpsd.com

